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Tena koutou katoa,

An update to all owners — Kaikoura Earthquake
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On behalf of the Wakatu Board, | would like to thank you all for your messages of support
and aroha over the last few days.
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| am pleased to report that all of our people in Nelson and Marlborough are safe and well.
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Structural assessments of our key Wakatu and Kono sites, such as the Tohu Winery, Annies
Factory and Kono Seafood Factory have been completed and there is no significant
structural damage. All of our people have now returned to work.
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Our thoughts are with those families across New Zealand whose homes have suffered
damage and have suffered the loss of a loved one.
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Nga mihi nui,
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Paul Morgan,
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Chairman, Wakatu Incorporation.
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Level 2, Wakatii House,

Montgomery Square, Nelson

PO Box 440, Nelson 7040, New Zealand
Ph + 64 3 546 8648, Fax +64 3 548 3226
info@wakatu.org, www.wakatu.org
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